
Dear NHESS Editorial office, 

 

Thank you for your positive response and for having accepted our manuscript for publication. 

The technical correction made by the publishing office about the caption of Figure 11 that contains 

maps and aerials has been solved.  

 

With best regards, 

Juan Camilo Gomez Zapata 


